
Tween Grief Workshop  

For ages 10-13 
 

Please join us for a tween grief work-
shop while Anne Arundel County schools 
are closed. Come for a morning of 
breakfast, sharing and work creating 
your personal copy of The Healing Book: 
Celebrating the Life of Someone you 
Love.  Please bring a photo or photos of 
your loved one.  You will  have the 
chance to create your own personalized 
book and share with peers.  

March 2, 2018 

9:00 am-12:00 pm 
For Ages 10 -13 

Fee: $15.00 (Includes book) 
 

To be held at 

John & Cathy Belcher Campus 
90 Ritchie Highway, Pasadena, MD 21122 

 

  Registration is required  
  ~Please register by February 23~ 

For more information or to register, call 888.501.7077 

 chesapeakelifecenter.org 

Tween Grief Workshop  

For ages 10-13 
 

Please join us for a tween grief work-
shop while Anne Arundel County schools 
are closed. Come for a morning of 
breakfast, sharing and work creating 
your personal copy of The Healing Book: 
Celebrating the Life of Someone you 
Love.  Please bring a photo or photos of 
your loved one.  You will  have the 
chance to create your own personalized 
book and share with peers.  

March 2, 2018 

9:00 am-12:00 pm 
For Ages 10 -13 

Fee: $15.00 (Includes book) 
 

To be held at 

John & Cathy Belcher Campus 
90 Ritchie Highway, Pasadena, MD 21122 

 

  Registration is required  
  ~Please register by February 23~ 

For more information or to register, call 888.501.7077 

 chesapeakelifecenter.org 


